
St. Demetrius Greek Orthodox Parish  
22 Head Street, Hamilton 

invites you to participate in an  

Orthodox Christian Bible Study 

“The Bible in the Liturgy” 
During this series of adult educational gatherings we will explore the Bible in light of 
our Orthodox Christian worship.  We will explore how the Bible forms and informs our 
Orthodox Christian worship services, and how the worship services of the Church help 
us to understand the message of the Holy Scriptures.   

Our gatherings will take place in the Church Hall on the following Wednesday evenings: 

2024	 	 November 13th @ 6 PM 
	 	 December 11th @ 6:30 PM 

2025	 	 January 8th @ 6:30 PM	 	 January 22nd @ 6:30 PM 
	 	 February 12th @ 6:30 PM	 February 26th @ 6:30 PM 

	 	 March 12th @ 7 PM (after the Presanctified Liturgy) 
	 	 March 26th @ 7 PM (after the Presanctified Liturgy) 
	 	 April 9th @ 7 PM (after the Presanctified Liturgy)  

Participants should bring with them a copy of the Orthodox Study 
Bible (please make sure to obtain the version which contains the 
full Old and New Testament texts).   

For more information please contact Fr. Bohdan at 905.926.7040. 

Everyone is welcome!  We look forward to seeing you!


